Dear Colleagues

On Thursday, May 23rd from 6:00 to 7:00 in the Tualatin High School main commons Tualatin High Physics will have a Physics Extravaganza followed by a juggling  show at 7:15-8:15 (also in the Commons) by Juggler/Maestro/Teacher Rhys Thomas.  Everything is FREE.

If you have never seen Rhys, he alone would be reason enough to go. He is amazing and funny.  (Physics kids are doing cool stuff beforehand - but we are pretty low key this year)

For more information check out http://tuhsphysics.ttsd.k12.or.us/Extravaganza/index.htm
This is really geared for all ages probably kindergarten on up there will be something for everyone - so encourage your students to bring the whole family. 

Chris Murray

Tualatin High School


